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Croydon Public School 
Works notification  22 June 2021 

We are upgrading Croydon Public School with new and improved education facilities for students.  

Footpath rectification works on Young Street 

The footpath on the western side of Young Street (directly adjacent to Block Q) will be demolished and 
reinstated, as part of rectification works. The works will involve closure of a section of the footpath on Young 
Street. Pedestrian management will be in place to direct pedestrians along the opposite side of the street. 
See image below. 
 
The work will take place between Monday 28 June and Monday 5 July 2021.   
 
The rectification works to the footpath will not impact Young Street’s standard traffic operation.  
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Extended working hours over the school holidays  

The project at Croydon Public School is coming closer to completion, due to be finished late 2021. With this, 
work will continue over the winter school holidays, from Saturday 26 June to Friday 9 July inclusive.  

For Saturday 26 June to Friday 9 July, construction work hours will change. The NSW Government has 
recently passed legislation to allow construction hours to be extended outside of those specified in the 
development consent conditions (Environmental Planning and Assessment (COVID-19 Development-
Construction Work Days) Order (No 2) 2021) to protect the health, safety and welfare of construction 
workers and our community during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Work hours will be 7:00am to 6:00pm Monday to Friday, 7:00am to 5:00pm Saturday and 9:00am to 
5:00pm Sunday. Work completed on a Sunday is restricted to certain activities to minimise noise and 
impact to the community. No work will occur on public holidays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on 
the community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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